
Dr. Carolyn Routledge from Bolton Museum (Liverpool, UK) announces two PhD positions 
on the ancient textile industry, offered jointly at the Liverpool University and Bolton 
Museum, UK.  
  
The application deadline has been prolonged to the 9th of Sept, and the positions are to start 
in Oct. 2016 (see link: https://www.liverpool.ac.uk/archaeology-classics-and-
egyptology/postgraduate/phd-studentships/). 
 


